## BULLETIN FOR NOVEMBER 4, 2018 CHURCH VIGIL LAMP BURNS FOR OFFICER BOB CENTER VIGIL LAMP FOR RICK AND TERRY RODRIGUES ST. DOMINIC CANDLE BURNS FOR WILLIAM HANSON

Masses For The Week							
Month of All Souls	Saturday		Irene and Manuel Botelho Edward Devlin, Fatima and Brendon Garcia, Maria dos Reis & Family, Louis, Gilda & Susan Travers,				
	Sunday	9AM	Gertrude Alves (Anniv.)  All Parishioners and Benefactors Barbara Fonseca and In Honor of St. Lucy, Judy Cabral, Officer Bob (13 <sup>th</sup> Anniv.) Jose, Tony and Domingos Batista, Hazel Carey (1 <sup>st</sup> Anniv.), Jose Souza Pimentel (Birth.)				
Pray for Us	Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday	Nov. 6 8AM Nov. 7 8AM Nov. 8 8AM	James Manton (Birth.) Carl Mello and Robert Ferreira Aurore Bessette Isabel Ramos (7 <sup>th</sup> Anniv.) Ann Manning				
	Saturday Sunday	Nov. 11 7AM 9AM	George Botelho, Joseph Pontes (Anniv.), Antonio M. Dias  Jacinto Pacheco, Edwarda Mare Irma and Horacio DeBrum Mr. & Mrs. Manuel Souza (Anniv.), Ronald Pelletier, George Terra				

<b>Budget Report for</b>	October 28
Budget	\$3,226.00
Candles	121.00
World Mission	\$ 105.00



**Budget Breakdown** 

211 Envelopes \$2,476.00 Loose Cash 750.00 Total \$3,226.00

**NEXT WEEK SECOND COLLECTION:** is our Monthly Building and Maintenance Collection. Please be generous.

NOVEMBER, the Month of All Souls: If you wish to remember your faithfully department at Daily Mass, use the envelope in your budget envelope box or a plain envelope for this purpose. We ask that you PRINT the name of your loved ones on the envelope and they will be place in a Shrine at the Altar during the month of November.

MARIAN MEDAL: Please join us in congratulating JOYCE GENDREAU! Joyce has been selected as our recipient for this years' Marian Medal Award. Bishop da Cunha will present this award on Sunday, November 18<sup>th</sup> at 3PM at St. Mary's Cathedral. A reception in her honor will be held that evening at 7PM in the Parish Hall. All prior Marian Medal honorees are reminded to wear their medals as well.

<u>CONGRATULATIONS!</u> To our parishioner, **SISTER ZITA FOLEY, RSM** who recently celebrated her 70<sup>th</sup> Jubilee as one of our Lord's faithful servants.

<u>REMINDER: FIRST PENANCE PARENTS MEETING</u> will be held on Tuesday, November 13<sup>th</sup> at 7:00PM. At least one parent/guardian must be in attendance.

## **FAITH FORMATION CLASSES:**

MONDAY November 5
SATURDAY November 10
SUNDAY November 11

CONFIRMATION 6:00- 7:30nPM Grade 5 9:00 - 10:30AM Grades 1 & 2 9:30 - 11:00AM



<u>FOOD DRIVE</u>: Our Youth Council and St. Vincent de Paul Society are sponsoring the Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive Project. Please pick up the donation bags and menus <u>this weekend</u> November 3<sup>rd</sup> and 4<sup>th</sup>. Bags must be returned by <u>Sunday</u>, <u>November 18<sup>th</sup></u>. FAITHWAYS STUDENTS attain 1 credit hour for making donations to the food drive and an additional credit hour for aiding in the food sorting on November 18<sup>th</sup>.

## **MONTHLY MEETINGS:**

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL	Wednesday	November 14 <sup>th</sup>	6:30PM
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS	Thursday	November 8th	6:30PM
4th DEGREE KNIGHTS	Thursday	November 15 <sup>th</sup>	6:30PM
ST. ROSE OF LIMA	Friday	November 16 <sup>th</sup>	6:15PM

## <u>WOMEN'S GUILD MEETING</u> HAS BEEN CANCELLED FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER.

**SECURITY SYSTEM:** As many of you may know there have been problems with shootings in public places such as schools & churches. Some parishioners have raised the question of security cameras being placed in our church to protect our people. Some parishioners are willing to help to pay for the cost of security cameras for this purpose. If anyone believes this is a good idea and is willing to help also, please let us know. We currently have a burglar alarm system in place for the buildings but no security cameras in the buildings or church perimeters.

<u>NATIONAL VOCATION AWARENESS WEEK</u> – To celebrate and to pray for Vocation Ministry, Bishop Edgar da Cunha will celebrate the Holy Hour of Vocations at St. Mary's Cathedral on Sunday, November 4<sup>th</sup> at 3:00 pm.

<u>PERMANENT DIACONATE</u> -The Bishop has also authorized the formation of a new class for Permanent Deacons beginning in the spring of 2019. If interested, you are invited to submit a preliminary application at their website <u>www.fallriverdeacons.com</u>. Information meetings are held on November 8<sup>th</sup> and January 17<sup>th</sup> at Holy Name of the Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish Cener, 121 Mt. Pleasant Street, New Bedford at 7pm. Have questions? Call Deacon Frank Lucca or Rev. Oliveira at 508-990-0341 or email the office at: **office@frpermanentdiaconate.com** 

**BISHOP da CUNHA** and bishops nationwide are joining in seven days of prayer and fasting prior to their general assembly in November, where they will make critical decisions regarding the tragedy of clergy abuse. A letter with more details is available in this week's bulletin.

CHANGE YOUR CLOCKS



THIS WEEKEND!